
Beginning in 2021, members of the Ohio Bowling  Hall of Fame with a current membership 

card, will be granted voting privileges at the Annual Meeting of the Ohio State USBC. 

The Annual Meeting will be held on Saturday, May 18, 2024 at the Embassy Suites, 5100 Upper 
Metro Place, Dublin, Ohio 43017 

 

We are asking that should you care to attend the meeting with voting privileges, you must      

register with us in order that we may prepare seating for you and send the proper meeting       

material to you. 

Deadline for returning the credential form:   March 19, 2024 

Return to:  Ruth Heath-Trott 

                   P. O. Box 456  

                  Montpelier, Ohio  43543 

REGISTRATION 

Hall of Famer’s Name:______________________________________ 

USBC Number: ___________________________________________ 

Street Address:____________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip: ___________________________________________ 

E-mail Address:___________________________________________ 


